
Our School Values: Responsibility - Respect - Kindness - Honesty = Excellence 

 
 

 
     
Phone 86512102     

Like us on Facebook - Peterborough Primary School 

Welcome to Week 5! 
 

Wizard of Oz DVD 
In the very near future a copy of the performance of the Wizard of OZ will be available for 
families to purchase; the DVDs will be $10 each. Attached to this newsletter there is an 
order form, please complete the form and return it to the Front Office so the right amount 
of copies can be made. You will be contacted at a later date when they are available for 
purchase. Thank you to Joel Atkinson for the work you put in to record the performance 
for us. 
 

Dentist Visit 
On Thursday the 22

nd
 of November Remarkable Dentistry will be visiting the school. Students with  

permission will have an oral examination of their teeth. If you wish your child/children to be 
part of this outreach service you will need to complete the 3 forms enclosed in the  
envelope and return them to the school before Friday the 16

th
 November.  

 
 
 

Assembly 
Next assembly 9am Wednesday 21

st
 November in the activity room. 

 

Governing Council Meeting 
The next Governing Council meeting will be Monday 19

th
 November 9.00am in the staffroom.  

 

Building Renovations 
The building site will be blocked off and access restricted to all students. For the duration of the  
renovation the boys will be accessing the toilets in the main office area.  
During this time we ask that families take extra care, ensuring students are safely on the school grounds  
I thank you for your patience while the renovations take place. 
 

Date Savers 
Tuesday 20

th
 (9-3.10pm) November Kindy Transition to School 

Monday 19
th
 to Thursday 22

nd
 Year 7 Transition to High School 

Monday 19
th
 November Governing Council Meeting 9am 

Thursday 22
nd

 November Dentist visiting 
Friday 30

th
 November SA Museum visit 

Tuesday 4
th
 December Police Visit 

Tuesday 11
th
 December – Presentation Night 

Wednesday 12
th
 December Year 7s visiting High School 

Thursday 13
th
 December Year 7 Graduation 

 

Uniforms 
Reminder – Uniforms and hats are compulsory every day! 
As we are a SunSmart School students are required to wear a hat at all times when outside– The policy 
states NO HAT NO PLAY except when the UV levels are below 3!  

 

Wizard of OZ Order Form 
 

I would like to order ________ copies of the Wizard of OZ DVD 
 

Total cost @ $10 each = ____________ 
 

Name: ____________________  Signed: __________________ 
Families will be contacted as soon as copies are available.  



School Value Certificates this week  
were proudly presented to 

Kindness Alyssa, Jeremy, Lilly, Ebony 

Responsibility Hudson, Aiden, Bethany 

Honesty Nikkita H 

Learning Achievement Xavier, Banjo, Alyssa, Nikyta M, 
Lilly, Ebony, Austin, Robbie, Madi S,  
Kaitlin, Emily, Amelia, Hannah,  
Bethany, Chase, Mitchell 

HATS - All Year Round 
   NO HAT - NO PLAY 

 (Except when UV levels are < 3) 

Assemblies 
 

Assemblies will be every 2nd Wednesday morning at 9.00  
 

Week 6 - 21st November 

Week 8 - 5th December 

Dates To Remember - 2018   

 

 

Monday 19th November             Governing Council 9am  
 

Mon 19th - Thurs 22nd Nov Year 7 Transition H/S 
 

Tues 20th November Kindy Transition 9-3.10 
 

Tues 11th December Presentation Night 
 

Wed 12th December Year 7 visit to H/S 
 

Thursday 13th December Tear 7 Graduation  

Scholastic Australia  
Book Club 

 
 

Issue 8 of Scholastic Australia Book Club will 
be sent home this week.  

This is the last issue for 2018. 
Please take the time to look at the brochure.  
With Christmas only weeks away, there are 
lots of great inexpensive, quality gift ideas.  
Books always make good stocking fillers. 

Last Day for Orders is Friday 23rd November 
2018. 

Unfortunately, no orders can be accepted 
after this date to enable delivery before the 

end of term. 
All purchases benefit our  

 Thank you for supporting  
Footy Colours 

2018  

Fight Cancer Foundation and the Footy Colours Day Team 
would like to acknowledge and thank 

 

Peterborough Primary School 
 

for Showing Your True Colours 
to support young learners living with cancer. 

 

Eric Wright 
Managing Director 

Proudly sponsored by  

Photos from our  
Remembrance Ceremony led by the 

Year 2/3/4 Class  

SRC 
 

The SRC would like to thank everyone who participated in  

Footy Colours Day 
 

We raised a total of $120.40 for the Fight Cancer Foundation 


